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Funding for Data Collection in Norway 
 

 

 

Funding for the Generations and Gender Survey in Norway has been secured! The 

Research Council of Norway will finance the project "Falling fertility and rising social 

inequalities", which includes data collection for the next round of the GGS, for the 

coming four years. We congratulate Trude Lappegård, Lars Dommermuth and other 

colleagues at the University of Oslo and Statistics Norway (SSB). 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

GGP founders - Miroslav Macura 
 

 

To celebrate the 20th anniversary of the 

GGP, we go back to the roots. In the coming 

months, we will introduce the founding 

members of the GGP, who were present at 

the first Consortium Meeting in Paris in 

2000. We start by highlighting Miroslav 

Macura - who worked at the Population Unit 

of the Division for Economic Analysis & 

Projections of the United Nations - and his 

contribution to the GGP on our homepage.  
 

 

 

CSDI Workshop in Paris 
 

 

 

The 2020 Comparative Survey Design and 

Implementation (CSDI) Workshop is coming 

closer. It will take place from March 11-13 at 

the Condorcet Campus in Paris, France. 

The workshop will be hosted by the Center 

for Data and Methods of Sciences Po 

(CDSP) and the French National Centre for 

Scientific Research (CNRS). One session of 

this conference will be devoted to the GGP. 

Online registration closes on March 1. 

Please find more information and the 

registration form here. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Call for Abstracts - Congress of the 

Latin American Population Association 
 

 

The IX Congress of the Latin American 

Population Association will take place in 

Valparaíso, Chile from November 3-6. The 

general theme is “Population Studies and 

the Challenge of Equality in Latin America 

and the Caribbean”. Please find the call for 

abstracts here. The submission deadline for 

abstracts is March 6. 
 

 

 

SSHOC Workshop - Linking Social Survey and 

Linguistic Infrastructures 
 

 

 

The GGP is part of Social Sciences & 

Humanities Open Cloud (SSHOC) and 

contributes to a work package with an 

analysis of using audio files in a survey 

context. On March 24, SSHOC organises a 

workshop on linking social survey and 

linguistic infrastructures through the 

European Open Science Cloud (EOSC). 

The workshop will take place in Utrecht. For 

more information and to register, please 

click here. 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 2020 CSDI Workshop, Comparative Survey Design and Implementation 

Workshop, Paris, 11-13 March 



 

 1st SAA, the Sequence Analysis Association first International Conference, 

Milan, 10-12 June 2020 

 Annual Meeting of the Council of Partners, Padua, 24 June 2020 

 EPC 2020, the European Population Conference, Padua, 24-27 June 2020 

 ECSR 2020, The European Consortium of Sociological Research Annual 

Conference, Amsterdam, 1-3 July 2020 

 SLLS 2020 10th Society for Longitudinal and Life Course Studies 

Conference, Vilnius, 5-7 October 2020 

 ALAP 2020, IX Congress of the Latin American Populatoin Association, 

Chile, 3-6 November 

 BigSurv20, 2nd international conference on Big Data Meets Survey Science, 

Utrecht, 4-6 November 
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Visit the GGP Site  
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